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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the delegation of China and appreciate China’s commitment to the UPR.
Italy recommends China to:
- reduce the offences punishable by death penalty and provide official figures regarding death sentences and executions, considering to introduce a moratorium on death penalty;

- prevent and combat all forms of discrimination and violence, especially against ethnic and religious minorities;

- guarantee freedom of opinion and expression, enhancing efforts to create an environment in which journalists, human rights defenders and NGOs can freely operate according with international standards;

- intensify efforts to promote and fully ensure the rights of women, children and persons with disabilities.

Italy wishes China a successful UPR.
Thank you.

